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All high grade farmland should be protected for growing food crops for the populace and not used to
place masses of massive solar panels that are less efficient than onshore wind turbines (46.000%
higher energy output). Solar is an outgoing technology. We have too many cloudy days in our area
to make it a viable energy source. The rain runoff from the masses of flat solar panels will wreak
havoc and will wash away the ground soil. A disaster in the making. Solar panels should installed on
all the large IPort buildings, along with the very noisy solar storage units. Please try to consider the
human beings and other creatures, rather than the carpetbaggers and uncaring, greed driven
companies that what to plant these gigantic solar installations where they should not be installed.
Thank you.



